
CENl.RAL LINN SCHOOL BOARD UPDATE 

April 11. 2016 

COMMUNICATION 
) Each month, teachers may nominate students for the Superintendent's Award. The award is 

given in recognition of outstanding personal accomplishments. Recipients for April were: Peyton 
Gaskey, second grade; Kaysea Smith, fifth grade; Braden Burgess, eighth grade; and Nicole 
Cavill, eleventh grade. 

BOARD ACTION 
) Approved meeting minutes of the regular board meeting of March 14, 2016, as submitted. 
~ Adopted the following school board policies: 

EBB and GBE - Integrated Pest Management and Staff Health and Safety 
EBC-EBCA - Emergency Procedures and Disaster Plans 
EEA and EEACA - Student Transportation Services cl School Bus Driver Examination cl Training 
EFAA/AR - District Nutrition cl Food Services and Reimbursable School Meals cl Milk Programs 
GCDA/GDt>A - Criminal Records Checks/Fingerprinting 
JHCD,JHCDA - Nonprescription Medication cl Prescription Medication 
JECF and JECH-AR - Interdistrict Transfer of Resident Students. 

) Adopted the 2016-17 School Calendar. 
) Adopted Resolution 04-01-16, PACE Declaration of Trust and Joinder to Trust Agreement. 
) Approved a seven month Memorandum of Understanding with the Calapooia Food Alliance, for 

community garden space on the Brownsville property. 

BUSINESS 
) Acknowledged the resignation of Ali Trueblood, Reading Specialist; Saul Smith, rt' Grade 

Teacher; Denise Johnson, Educational Assistant; Lindsie Lincoln, Cheer Coach and Brandi 
Trotter, Volleyball Coach. 

) Superintendent Gardner reported the district had received one response to the offer of sale 
for the Brownsville property. The Willamette Neighborhood Housing Services provided a 
project concept and goals for 2.1 acres of the 3.1 acre property. Primarily, the 2 acres would 
be developed to provide a mix of housing types (both rental and owner-occupied) that are 
suitable for a mix of family incomes. The gym and community garden would be preserved to 
build on their value as a community center. There was a consensus of the Board to use the 
Board's negotiation team, Directors Frasier, Goracke and Leigh, to help score WNHS's offer 
with Superintendent Gardner and Business Manager Van Cleave. They will provide the Board 
with a recommendation at the May Board meeting. The Board indicated Mr. Gardner may 
continue conversation with WNHS until the Board takes action on the Scoring Committee's 
recommendation. 

NEXT SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
MAY 9 - 6:30 P.M. - CLES LIBRARY 

FIRST BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
MAY 16, 7:00 P.M. - CLHS CAFETERIA 


